IMPORTANT NOTICE

To: All Owners and Residents
From: Strata Council
Re: In-suite Piezo and Smoke Alarms

On Wednesday February 15, 2006, between 9:00am and 4:30pm, we will be
replacing in-suite piezo (P) and smoke (S) alarms which failed during the last
inspection. Owners and/or residents of the following units need to drop-off a key to the
designated council member before February 15, 2006 or ensure they are home on
February 15, so the repairs can take place:

Hampton Court Churchill Place
HC101 (P+S) HC211 (P) HC407 (S) CP110 (S)
HC105 (S) HC302 (S) HC409 (P) CP311 (S)
HC108 (S) HC311 (P) HC414 (P) CP402 (P)
HC112 (P) HC314 (P) HCA415 (S)
HC203 (P) HC317 (P)
HC205 (P) HC404 (P)

Designated council members for key drop-off:

Carol Anne Kronbauer, CP311, Tel: 383-1115
Donna Bishop, HC104, Tel: 383-1945
Roger Taylor, HC417, Tel: 383-9061

There will be a number of short alarm sounds throughout the day, as the new parts are
tested.

Please note: The cost of repairs on February 15, 2006 will be covered by the strata.
If, however, the technician is not able to gain access to your suite on February 15,
2006, and you have not dropped-off a key to one of the council members above, you
may be required to have your in-suite alarms tested and/or repaired at your own
expense. As this can be a costly endeavor when done on a unit-by-unit basis, all
residents are urged to either be at home February 15 or drop off a key.

Should you have any questions regarding this test, you can call Sandy Ferguson at
Cantec/Tecnet at 475-6077, or Roger Taylor at 383-9061.

Thank you.
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